
 

 
 

May 5, 2021 
 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Forest Manor Subdivision Drainage Improvement Project in 
fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Harris County Department 

of Engineering, located at 1001 Preston, 7th Floor, Houston, TX 77002.  
 
The funding would be used for the construction of stormwater drainage improvements to reduce 
the risk of flooding and contamination of the water supply.  This area has flooded multiple times, 

including during Hurricane Harvey and Tropical Storm Imelda, when a total of 115 homes were 
flooded.   
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Dan Crenshaw 
Member of Congress 


